

April 20, 2022

Dear Member Enrolled in Shooting Sports:

It will soon be time for the annual 4-H Shooting Sports Safety meetings. They are scheduled this year for Monday, April 25, 2022, <u>OR</u> Thursday, May 12, 2022, at the grandstand at the Brown County Fairgrounds, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. You only need to attend one of the scheduled safety meetings. This will be the opportunity to complete all of the required paperwork, have a discussion with members and parents on the objectives of the shooting sports program, and convey the importance of all aspect of safety as it pertains to the program. It will be the first opportunity for many of the members and parents to meet the instructors.

Reminder...members taking a Shooting Sports project and a parent or legal guardian, <u>MUST</u> attend at least one of the safety meetings, and pay the \$15.00 fee, to participate in any of the range activities.

If you should have any questions, our contact information is as follows:

Bill Dunning - (513) 479-7728, Teri Dunning - (513) 479-7732 Email: gtowndunning@twc.com

Unable to reach us, contact the OSU Extension Brown County office at 937-378-6716.

Bill & Teri Dunning

Brown County Shooting Sports Program